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Concerns Regarding Lack of Clarity on Implementation of Inflation 
Reduction Act Rebate Programs in California 

As a concerned Californian, I am writing to express my apprehension regarding the lack 
of clarity on the implementation of the HOME Rebates Program and the High-Efficiency 

Electric Home Rebate Program in California, as established by the Inflation Reduction 
Act.  

 
According to the guidance from the House Committee of Energy and Commerce, both 
programs will be available to any qualifying project that took place after the IRA was 

signed into law. However, the State website does not provide clear information on 
whether these rebates apply to projects that meet the requirements after the enactment 

of the law.  
 
As someone who has undertaken a qualifying energy-saving retrofit project, I am 

eagerly waiting to receive the rebate and require immediate clarity on whether my 
project qualifies. Furthermore, many businesses and individuals are relying on these 

incentives to improve energy efficiency and reduce costs, and withholding the details on 
the implementation of the programs may cause them significant damage.  
 

I strongly urge the State to prioritize clarifying their intentions on the implementation of 
the IRA and when qualifying projects will be considered for rebates. I believe that any 

deviation from enacting this federal law as it is written could result in injustice to the 
people of California and have far-reaching consequences.  
 

I sincerely request the Government to expedite the process of providing clear 
information on the implementation of these programs. Thank you for your attention to 

this matter, and I hope that you will take the necessary steps to provide the necessary 
information to the people of California as soon as possible. Thank you! 


